
Accessibility Statement for Wright SWCD 

This is an accessibility statement from Wright Soil and Water Conservation District. 

Measures to support accessibility 

Wright Soil and Water Conservation District takes the following measures to ensure 

accessibility of Wright SWCD: 

• Provide continual accessibility training for our staff. 

Conformance status 

The Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) defines requirements for 

designers and developers to improve accessibility for people with disabilities. It 

defines three levels of conformance: Level A, Level AA, and Level AAA. Wright 

SWCD is fully conformant with WCAG 2.1 level AA. Fully conformant means 

that the content fully conforms to the accessibility standard without any exceptions. 

Feedback 

We welcome your feedback on the accessibility of Wright SWCD. Please let us know 

if you encounter accessibility barriers on Wright SWCD: 

• Phone: +17636821970 

• Visitor Address: 311 Brighton Ave South Suite C, Buffalo, MN 55313 

We try to respond to feedback within 3 business days. 

Assessment approach 

Wright Soil and Water Conservation District assessed the accessibility of Wright 

SWCD by the following approaches: 

• Self-evaluation 

 

Date 

This statement was created on 22 November 2023 using the W3C Accessibility 

Statement Generator Tool. 

https://www.w3.org/WAI/standards-guidelines/wcag/
https://www.w3.org/WAI/planning/statements/
https://www.w3.org/WAI/planning/statements/

